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HR

From: employer@wsu.edu
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 11:50 AM
To: HR
Subject: WSU CougLink Posting Approved

May 22, 2015, 11:49 am 

Dear Barbara: 

The following position has been approved: OPB Seeks a Member Retention Coordinator. 

If you have any questions about your job posting, please feel free to contact us. Thank you for your interest in 
recruiting our students! 

Employer Relations Team 
WSU Center for Advising and Career Development 
Pullman, WA 99164-1061 
www.cacd.wsu.edu  
employer@wsu.edu 


